To whom it may concern

9" June 2023

I herewith confirm that no support has been provided during 2022 to Health Care
Professionals (HCPs) and/or Health Care Organizations (HCOs) in relation to Pfizer
products.

Specifically, during 2022 there were no transfers of value as per EFPIA Disclosure Code
associated with:

1. Donations and Grants to HCOs (Art, 3.01.1.a)
2. Contribution to costs of Events (Art, 3.01.1.b & 3.01.2.a) to support HCPs
a. Sponsorship agreements with HCOs/third party appointed PCOs to manage
an event to support HCOs
b. Registration fees to support HCPs
c¢. Travel & Accommodation to support HCPs
3. Fee for service and consultancy (Art, 3.01.1.c & 3.01.2.c)
4. Research & Development (Art, 3.04)

Signature: Date: 9th June 2023
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Giulia Attard Montalto

Director

Drugsales LTD



